North Middle School Site Based Council
October 13, 2010

The North Middle School Site Based Council met at 4:00pm Wednesday, October 13, 2010 in the Main Office Conference Room.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, Lindsey Garced, Steve McCullough
Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Garced seconded.
Policies:  Our school policies are being reviewed by a representative from KASC.  A report should be received by October 30, 2010.
Planning:  A new CSIP will be completed by January.
Budget:  The Council reviewed the monthly financial report.
Student Achievement:  The test scores were released for last school year.  North Middle School met 14 of the 16 NCLB goals.  The students have also taken the district learning checks in Reading and Math and the teachers have been administering their own school level learning checks.
SWIS:  Team discipline write ups have increased in some categories.  Part of the increase is due to Zero Noise Level in the hallways a few days this month.
New Business:  The JROTC position has been posted.  The district will have an advisory council who will hire for this position.  The SIG Grant was passed.  There will be three new positions created:  a Behavior Intervention Specialist, a School Improvement Grant Coordinator, and a School Administrative Manager.
At 4:35, the Council adjourned to Executive Session to discuss personnel matters.  Ms. Abell made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Freeman seconded.
Next SBDM:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, November 3, 2010 at 4:00pm.
	


